
Office of Management and Budget Comments for LP-22-101-Classification Plan 

Upon analysis of the terms enumerated here within the agreement to amend the Classification Plan of 
the County it has been found that the realized fiscal impact of Classification adjustments to affect the 
Police Chief and the Fire Chief could be up to $39,874. Classification adjustments to affect the Assistant 
Chief of Police and the Deputy Chief of Fire/EMS could cost up to $14,592. In total, this agreement will 
cost approximately $54,466.  

 


